RICE UNIVERSITY

Davip W, LEEBRON
PRESIDENT

August 2, 2011

To Whom it May Concern:

I affirm that the information included in Rice University's submittal for AASHE's
Sustainability Tracking Assessment and Rating System - as prepared by our Director of
Sustainability and his staff - is an accurate representation of Rice's sustainability efforts.

Sincerely,

David W. Leebron
President
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